
Community Education Report Dec 13, 2023

Updates:
● We held two performances of The Princess and the Pea the first week of December with Missoula

Children’s Theatre.
○ We had 50 students audition for the production.
○ Our total attendance for both performances was just over 300 people.
○ Next year we are going to try to have our first play of the school year prior to Thanksgiving to

avoid conflicts in families’ and students’ schedules.

Advisory Council:
● Our meeting was postponed due to my illness. Our next meeting will be January 10th at 4:30 in the

Media Center Flex room. .

Special Note: I had to have emergency surgery on December 1st and remain on modified work duty while I
recover. There are many projects in the works, but not much progress to report since the November board
meeting.

Respectfully Submitted by: Abby Geotz


